

From: christos galanopoulos [mailto:christos23@mac.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2006 1:09 PM
To: grause@vom.com
Subject: letter of support

hey henry,

thanks for coming by yesterday and filling me in about the latest.

i did have a concern about the letter i signed. i did not read it in detail until after you left, but there was a line in there that i cannot agree with. it stated that i greatly support the cirrous plan over the hospital plan- this is not true.

my priorities are as such

- 1) we have a hospital in sonoma- where ever it is.
- 2) this hospital always supports an ER and all the present service lines (as we talked about)
- 3) that the community plan B support this choice.

the idea of investing into it, the spa being next door, the bypass of the bond issue, that fact that the land is ready and that cirrus can move quickly, are all very attractive to me, but this does not mean that i will not support the hospital plan as well, or chose one over the other.

my position is strictly related to the choice of the options committee and the community plan B group. if they feel the cirrus plan is the one they will support, than i will be the first to support them, but if the community choses the hospital/broadway site, then my support will be with he hospital board.

i want a hospital in sonoma no matter what

i think it would be dishonest to say that i support one over the other- each has its benefits, but the viability of each plan will lay in the hands of the community group and that i will support there decision. I would appreciate it that you will withdraw my letter as previously written, but i will gladly restate my support for the cirrus and put in writing what i have stated above.

warmest regards
Christos Galanopoulos